
 
 

 
 
 
May 3, 2021 
 
 
Dear WVDO, 
 
 
With regards to the future design of all utilities regarding the Hill Top House Hotel Project, SWaN makes 
the following statement: 
 
Project design will conform to standards and specifications of appropriate regulating utility authority and 
will be prepared by a licensed professional engineer in the State of West Virginia. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Laurel Ziemianski 
Hill Top House Hotel Project Manager 

 


